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Do not repeal vote by mail! This process works very well and has never been a 

problem. The only reasons this is being raised now are conspiracy nonsense and to 

appease republicans who want to oppress or control elections. Do not pander to this! 

There is absolutely nothing wrong with our mail voting system, which eases voting 

and improves the process. All states should follow our system.  


